
I am now writing in the hall meeting for electing the president

of the hall. Mary Bell and Mary York are up. It is still pouring

and it does seem perfectly terribly wet. I find I have made a

mistake in taking courses for which I have to go way over to the

laboratories. t is terribly far. I got a letter from (?) this

morning saying she was writing to you herself about Ernest

Humpstone. The pillow was just half around for each dimension. I

think it is right but I will measure again. R.M.A.

Mrs. Geo B. Adams
57 Edgehill Road
New Haven
Conn


